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RE:  Parents/Guardians of students currently enrolled in GSRP, Bulldog Beginnings, and HeadStart classrooms 
 
 
We are holding our annual Kindergarten Round Up on July 9, 2025. We are asking ALL STUDENTS and 
FAMILIES to attend Kindergarten Round Up so we can accurately assess and register our newest Bulldogs.  
 

 
 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 616-527-9280 or by email at 
athorlund@ioniaschools.org.  
 
We are looking forward to working with you! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Alicia Thorlund  
Executive Director of Instructional Services  
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